
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear members and friends of the GAQ,                                                                                    

 

This year, it is not possible to meet at the Winter Pop or to organise any events indoors or 

outdoors. 

We therefore propose a small GAQ party, each at home but all together via Zoom. 

It is a small artists' evening from 8.30pm to 9.30pm on Tuesday 15 December 2020. 
 

We are looking for volunteers to: 

 Play a musical instrument, a short piece of music for a few minutes. 

 Sing, in any language you wish. 

 Read a poem, in the original language and then translated into French. 

 Tell us a good story. 
 

There are surely some very good musicians, singers, readers, poets, storytellers among us! 

Would you like to involve an artist who doesn't live in our neighbourhood but whom you 

know? No problem!  

You can fill in this short form: https://forms.gle/5r8jFgvDMLawVYUj8 

We will try to build a balanced programme. We will contact the volunteers directly. 

Thank you for your feedback by 8 December at the latest! We hope for many of them! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Your Neighbourhood Committee 

 

GAQ needs your support. Become a member or make a donation 
https://www.gaq.be/devenez-membre/  
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